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MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE\SUBCOMMITTEE ON THE ZULU KING AND TRADITIONAL LEADERS\ 
LETTER TO ALL DELEGATIONS 

Brigadier OJ Gqozo 
CISKEI] GOVERNMENT 

2 March 1992 

Dear Brigadier Gqozo 

Re: The presentation of oral and written evidence to the Subcommittee 

‘A subcommittee of the CODESA Management Committee has been formed to make recommendations on the 

role of the King of the Zulus and other traditional leaders in the negotiations process. The Terms of Reference 

of the Subcommittee are attached. 

We shall be grateful if your organisation would give evidence to the Subcommittee on this issue, which can 

either be an oral presentation or written evidence. The latter should be presented before 12 March 1992. 

Given the significance of this issue to the negotiations process as a whole, we would ask you to give this matter 

your urgent attention. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this regard. 

Yours faithfully 

Rew4J Mohapi 
Chairperson of the Subcommittee on the King of the Zulus 

and Other Traditional Leaders 
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